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On February 5, 2024, Tien Bo Group Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 29/2024/CV-TTB on the explanation and solution to overcome shares being suspended from trading as follows:
Up to now, the Company has not disclosed information in the Audited Financial Statements 2022 and the Reviewed Semi-Annual Financial Statements 2023 in accordance with regulations. On January 16, 2023, the Company signed a contract to audit the Financial Statements for the fiscal year ended on December 31, 2022 and is coordinating with the audit company to complete the Financial Statements as soon as possible.
Therefore, immediately after completing the Report, the Company will disclose information in accordance with regulations and use it as a basis to review the Semi-Annual Financial Statements 2023.
